
 
 
 
November 24, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Delivered by Email & RESS  
 
 
RE: EB-2021-0280 Energy+ Inc. and Brantford Power Inc.  

Letter of Direction for MAADs Application 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 
Please find enclosed the signed affidavit evidence confirming Energy+’s compliance with the 
Ontario Energy Board’s Letter of Direction dated November 16, 2021. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Dan Molon, MBA, CPA, CMA 
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Financial Planning 
 
 


